
 

 

The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall, Ripley 
Derbyshire DE5 3RS 
 
T: 0300 122 6000 
F: 0300 122 7797 
   
E: pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Re: Invitation to attend: Tuesday 4th August (Virtually) meet with your Police & 
Crime Commissioner Hardyal Dhindsa  
 
 
I would like to personally invite you and your members to attend a ‘virtual’ evening event 
to listen to the concerns raised in your local area following the completion of my tour of 
Derbyshire where I visited 383 towns, villages and neighbourhoods. The tour which 
began in 2016 and concluded in late 2019 saw me meet residents from all sectors of 
the community to listen to their concerns around crime and policing matters. 
 
This event was originally scheduled to take place as a face-to-face meeting in South 
Derbyshire but due to the Covid-19 pandemic, I have decided to hold this virtually to 
ensure the safety of the public and my staff.   
 
During the event, you will receive feedback on the key issues raised by the public in 
your local area from my tour and I will outline some of the steps I have taken to address 
these matters.  
The South Derbyshire event is due to be held on 4th August and will commence at 
6:30pm, finishing by 8:00pm. To book your place for this virtual event please visit 
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/meet to find the link to the ticket portal, or call the office on 
0300 122 6000. Following registration, you will receive further instructions. 
 
Please kindly circulate this invitation as far as possible to your members and feel free to 
invite any local residents of South Derbyshire who may be interested in hearing from 
the Police & Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire.  
 
  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Hardyal Dhindsa        
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

21 July 2020 

http://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/meet

